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April 14, 2014 
 
 
Web Page Notice 
 
 
The Technical Committee Meeting is scheduled for June 27, 2014 at 8:00 am CDT at the 
Hampton Inn, Pensacola Beach, FL. 
 
This is a review of the Resource Monitoring Program to include analysis of the 2x6 No.1 
and 2x4 No.2 RMP and plan the next five years of resource monitoring. The SPIB Staff 
will present the results of the testing and analysis. Members of the Committee will 
provide a peer review and recommendations for consideration by the SPIB Board of 
Governors. 
 

 
AGENDA 

• Introductions 
• Legal Concerns 
• Resource Monitoring 

o ASTM D1990 
o RMP Background 
o Results of the 2013 Resource Monitoring Program 
o Status of the 2014 RMP 
o Planning for future RMP 
o Possible actions 

• Machine Graded Lumber 
• Visual Grading Machines 
• Recommendations to the SPIB Board of Governors 

 
The meeting should adjourn by 12:30 pm. 
 
 

 
Robert M. Browder 
Lumber Director, Secretary 
 
 


